
November 5th, 1923.

V

C. F. Crandall, Esq., 
171 St. James Street, Montreal.

Dear Mr. Crandall
1 am in receipt of your 

letter of the 3rd instant with enclosure as 
stated.

I feel convinced that
much of the credit for the success attending 
Lloyd George's visit to Montreal is due to 
your organizing ability, diplomacy and 
enthusiasm. All those who had anything to 
do with his reception must be highly 
gratified with the result.

Please accept my personal 
thanks for all you have done.

lours faithfully,


